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Upcoming Events 

July 1, 2025 

 

St. Philip CCW 

 

•  Membership Drive is ongoing. See the form included in this newsletter. 

•  Next Board Meeting, Monday, August 18th , 7 p.m. in the St. Philip Parish Office 

 Board Room (Seton Center). 

• Next General Meeting Potluck, late September. Date, time, and menu details to follow. 

• St. Jerome is hosting a Tri-Parish CCW Potluck on Tuesday, September 16th . Details to follow. 

 

Kalamazoo Diocese CCW is announcing several events 

 (Pilgrimages and Masses) 

 

• Friday, August 15, 2025, 6:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m., Jubilee Mass at St. Mary in Marshall. 

• Thursday, August 28, 2025, 6:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m., Jubilee Mass at St. Augustine 

 Cathedral Mother Church of the Diocese. 

• Monday, September 8, 2025, 6:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m., Jubilee Mass at Sacred Heart of Mary 

  in Silver Creek. 

• More complete information can be found by visiting www.diokzoo.org/jubilee-2025. 

• We were honored and blessed to have Becky Borglin, KDCCW President attend our 

 Installation Banquet in June. Among other things, she talked about information sharing 

 throughout the diocese’s CCWs. To that end, she has a “Flocknote” group email 

 distribution where she periodically sends out information about upcoming events. If you 

 aren’t already and would like to be included in this “Flocknote”, please contact Judy 

 Beam, St. Philip CCW Membership V.P. at judybeam13@gmail.com. Judy will compile 

 a list and forward it to Becky. 
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June  
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CCW BULLETIN BOARD 

Next Board Meeting 

August 18, 2025 

Seton Board Room 

All are  welcome! 

If  you have not sent in 

your membership form 

and dues for 2025-2026, 

please do so ASAP so 

that you will be listed 

in the Blue Book! 



 The purpose of St. Philip Council of Catholic Women is to unite women of the parish 

through spiritual, service, and social activities and to assist the pastor in meeting the material 

needs of the parish through our gifts of time, and money.  It is also our intent to respond with 

Gospel values to the needs of our youth in the Battle Creek Area Catholic Schools and the St. 

Philip Parish Religious Education programs as well as various outreach programs in our local 

community and the world through works of charity or financial assistance. 

 

The Council of Catholic Women publishes Catholic Women quarterly.  
Please send information for the October-December Newsletter by  
September 20, 2025 
Send submissions to:  
Sheri Robotham 
sbcobb11@gmail.com 
 
 

St. Philip Council of Catholic 

The Council of Catholic Women has started a   

Facebook page.  If you would like to become a 

“friend” of CCW please go to the website below 

https://www.facebook.com/stphilipccw/ 

“Friend” CCW on Facebook 

Mission Statement 

https://www.facebook.com/stphilipccw/

